
10 years of Dr Chan 
Dr Chantal has been easy and fun to 

work with over the past 10 years. We 

have had some great times in the 

office and have also had some 

wonderful holidays together in 

Argentina. Here are some statistics: 

 400 trips from the Sunshine Coast 

 96,000 km travelled  

 4 cars 

 Lots of car tyres 

 1 stolen car 

 1 trip in a tow truck 

 200 laps of Prince Henry Drive on 

her bicycle 

 1000 laps of the swimming pool 

 10 trips overseas to Argentina 

 2 photography exhibitions 

 And a couple of bottles of red on 

the Kennedy-Shanks’ deck 

She has had to face floods and fires, 

but has only ever been late to work 

twice.  
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Lost Property 

This pendant was found in the office last month. If this 

is yours, please give us a call or come in to claim it.  

 

Next month – We will post a picture of a stack of 

sunglasses that need to be reunited with their owners. 

Easter egg draw - And the winner is…. 

Kelly! With the correct guess of  212 eggs 
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Dr Hart 

 

Dr Hart made his annual 

trek to Bathurst for Easter 

again this year (50 years 

and counting).  He took the 

vintage bikes and caught 

up with old and new 

friends.  He will make a 

quick side trip to Sydney to 

visit family, and then head 

home up the coast road. 

 

Dr Hart is available in the 

office every Monday and 

Thursday. 

 

Dr Tracy 

 

Dr Tracy is here for April 

but will be away in the USA 

in May. While she is away, 

Dr Chantal will be working 

her usual days: Tuesdays, 

Wednesdays, Fridays & 

Saturdays. 

 

Dr Chan 

 

Dr Chan enjoyed a quick 

trip over Easter to 

Melbourne to watch her 

niece compete in the 

Victorian SLSC's. She has 

also been doing a little 

training for the Noosa 

Century ride at the end of 

April - 160 km ride through 

the Sunshine Coast 

hinterland. 

 

Dr Chan is available on 

Friday and alternate 

Saturday. 

 

Dr Meghan 

 

Dr Meghan enjoyed a 

lovely Easter weekend with 

her family. They stayed 

Office Update home and camped in the 

backyard with a fire and 

all. She has enjoyed a 

busy month meeting many 

new patients who she 

looks forward to helping 

live healthier lives.   

 

Dr Meghan is available on 

Wednesday, Friday and 

alternate Saturdays.   

 

 

Dr Sandie 

 

Dr Sandie had the 

pleasure of hearing Don 

Tolman speak again in 

Brisbane. He is a very 

interesting man who they 

call the whole food doctor. 

 

She has spent some time 

gardening for her 

upcoming wedding and is 

looking forward to visiting 

her sister Emma in NSW.  

They will be spending 

Easter camping at the 

foothills of the Snowy's. 

 

This month Dr Sandie will 

be doing a Rock Tape 

seminar (the stuff some of 

the chiropractors use to 

stick you together) and a 

seminar at the Sunshine 

Coast on Neuro 

Organisational Technique 

(she will tell you all about 

it after she learns what it's 

all about). 

 

Dr Sandie is available on 

Monday and Thursday.  

 

Sue 

 

Sue is always delighted to 

see all the new babies, 

young children and 

teenagers coming in for 

their adjustments. It's 

amazing to see the huge 

changes in some of these 

children. 

 

Having raised and 

educated three daughters, 

Sue knows how important 

regular chiropractic care is, 

particularly after those 

knocks and spills or around 

exam times, as they get 

older. The stress of exams 

can be consuming (for the 

whole family) and a single 

adjustment can settle the 

nervous system and return 

the student back to reality. 

 

Natalie 

 

A special reflection on Dr 

Chantal this month, I 

always feel privileged to be 

part of the Kennedy family, 

Dr Chan is no 

exception. Her adventures 

are so interesting, the 

photos, many of you have 

mentioned how awesome 

Dr Chan is.   

 

So, a huge congratulations 

to Chan for her 10th year at 

KCC, can't wait for the next 

chapter!!  

 

Kathryn 

 

Kathryn had three trips to 

the Sunshine Coast during 

March. The latest being to 

take care of 

her granddaughters Evie 

and Pearl for a weekend. 

She said it was so fun and 

loved every moment. Thank 

you Evie and Pearl. 

Kennedy Chiropractic Centre 

130 Russell Street  
Toowoomba 
QLD, 4350 

 
Phone 07 4639 1060 
healthy@kennedychiro.com 

We’re on the Web! 

www.kennedychiro.com 

or follow us on facebook 

https://www.facebook.co

m/pages/Kennedy-

Chiropractic-

Centre/172743446105466 

 

 

 

Do you want to save a 
tree? 
 
We are sending our 
newsletter by email – if you 
specifically want us to mail 
one, please advise 
reception. 
 
We only use emails at the 

office for newsletters and 

individual communication.  

We do not share your 

address with anyone else 

because we know how 

annoying it is to get spam. 

If you would like us to 

remove you from our 

newsletter list email us at 

newsletter@kennedychiro.

com 
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Office Calendar April and May 2013 

April 
Monday 
8am-12pm 
2pm-4:30pm 

Tuesday 
7:30am-10:30am 
3pm-6:30pm 

Wednesday 
9am ï12pm 
2pm ï6pm 

Thursday 
8am-12pm 
2pm-4:30pm 

Friday 
7:45am-12pm 
2pm-5:45pm (7pm) 

Saturday 
8am-12pm 

1 
Closed for 
Easter 

2 
Dr Tracy 
 

3 
Dr Tracy 
Dr Meghan 

4 
Dr Hart 
Dr Sandie 

5 
Dr Chan 
Dr Meghan 

6 
Dr Tracy 
Dr Chan 

8 
Dr Hart 
Dr Sandie 

9 
Dr Tracy 

10 
Dr Tracy 
Dr Meghan 

11 
Show Day 

12 
Dr Chan 
Dr Meghan 
Until 7:00pm 

13 
Dr Tracy 
Dr Meghan 

15 
Dr Hart 
Dr Sandie 

16 
Dr Tracy 

17 
Dr Tracy 
Dr Meghan 

 

18 
Dr Hart 
Dr Sandie 

19 
Dr Chan 
Dr Meghan 

20 
Dr Tracy 
Dr Meghan 

22 
Dr Hart 
Dr Sandie 

23 
Dr Tracy 

24 
Dr Tracy 
Dr Meghan 

25 
ANZAC Day 

26 
Dr Chan 
Dr Meghan 
Until 7:00pm 

27 
Dr Chan 
Dr Sandie 

29 
Dr Hart 
Dr Sandie 
 

30 
Dr Chan 

    

May 

Monday 
8am-12pm 
2pm-4:30pm 

Tuesday 
7:30am-10:30am 
3pm-6:30pm 

Wednesday 
9am ï12pm 
2pm ï6pm 

Thursday 
8am-12pm 
2pm-4:30pm 

Friday 
7:45am-12pm 
2pm-5:45pm (7pm) 

Saturday 
8am-12pm 

  1 
Dr Chan 
Dr Meghan 
 

2 
Dr Hart 
Dr Sandie 

3 
Dr Chan 
Dr Meghan 

4 
Dr Chan 
Dr Meghan 

6 
Dr Hart 
Dr Sandie 

7 
Dr Chan 

8 
Dr Chan 
Dr Meghan 

9 
Dr Hart 
Dr Sandie 

10 
Dr Chan 
Dr Meghan 
Until 7:00pm 

11 
Dr Chan 
Dr Meghan 

13 
Dr Hart 
Dr Sandie 

14 
Dr Chan 

15 
Dr Chan 
Dr Meghan 
 

16 
Dr Hart 
Dr Sandie 

17 
Dr Chan 
Dr Meghan 

18 
Dr Chan 
Dr Meghan 

20 
Dr Hart 
Dr Sandie 

21 
Dr Chan 

22 
Dr Chan 
Dr Meghan 

23 
Dr Hart 
Dr Sandie 

24 
Dr Chan 
Dr Meghan 
Until 7:00pm 

25 
Dr Chan 
Dr Sandie 

27 
Dr Hart 
Dr Sandie 

28 
Dr Chan 

29 
Dr Chan 
Dr Meghan 

 

30 
Dr Hart 
Dr Sandie 

31 
Dr Chan 
Dr Meghan 

 

The office will be open late on alternate Fridays until 7:00pm.  


